
 

 

 

 

Athletic Department Board Report- 6/3 

 

Spring sports have ended and our athletes have earned a lot of recognition for their hard work. We had 

14 athletes get recognized for all conference between Baseball, Softball, and Girls Soccer. 

Baseball: Brayden Joslin-1st team, Brayden Kelley- 2nd team, Jaxon Baker- 2nd team, Jake O’Bryant- 

Honorable Mention, Brody Demo- Honorable Mention.  

Softball: Hayli Pugh- 1st Team, Molly Hull- 2nd team, Makenzie Jones- 2nd team, Malerie Freese- 

Honorable Mention.  

Soccer: Montana Spaulding- 1st team, Gwendolyn Bell- 2nd team, Carlee Musall- 2nd team, Brooklyn 

Kukulis- Honorable Mention, and Rachel McPherson- Honorable Mention. 

Montana Spaulding and Gwendolyn Bell earned All District for soccer, and Brayden Joslin and Brayden 

Kelley earned All District for Baseball.  

Boys Golf finished 3rd in the MMAC and had 3 golfers recognized as All MMAC. Freshman Linkin Armour 

received All MMAC 2nd team, Sophomore Travis Hull received All MMAC 2nd team, and Senior Brayden 

Kelley received All MMAC Honorable Mention. 5 of our golfers qualified for regionals and Senior Brayden 

Joslin Finished 35th, Freshman Linkin Armour finished 39th, and Senior Brayden Kelley finished 56th.  

Our girls tennis team had a great season and won the MMAC. Wynn Carpenter got 1st in 1 singles, 

Londyn Laviolette got 1st in 2 singles, Avery Taylor 1st in 3 singles, Kaelin Rochefort 1st in 4 singles, 

Deedee Lane and Samantha Leydig were 1st in 1 Doubles, Elisha Lee and Arianna Hemmert 3rd in 2 

doubles, Karola Geyer and Haley Gravelle 2nd in 3 doubles, and Addison Robertson and Chloe Robertson 

2nd in 4 doubles. 

 Varsity track finished 3rd in Regionals for both the boys and girls teams and saw Taylor Carlson, Kadence 

Tanner, Lydia Plashek, Nathaniel Price, and Terry Secor qualify and head to states. Taylor Carlson took 5th 

in state for Long jump, 7th in state for 100m dash.  

 

 

 



Coach Vacancies:  

-MS Volleyball Head Coach 

-MS Football Coach  

 

 

 


